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BRADFORD NUT

22 Edmund Street

Bradford

BD5 0BH

Email: contact@bradfordnut.org
Tel: (01274) 414664

Fax: (01274) 414665

Minutes of the General Meeting held on 26th June, 2009 
Apologies: Paul McDougal, Jo Hill, Indi Mattheri, Denis White, James Dean, Deane Narayn-Lee, Vernon Addison, Stephen Pickles, Maria Rainczuk.
Minutes:  True record.
Matters Arising:  

Unite Against Fascism – wrote to all members.

Correspondence:   
· Annual Subscription to Cuba Solidarity Campaign £30.
Reports and Discussions:
Nomination for National Officers
Vice Presidents x2 – 
Nina Franklin and Ken Cridland   
Proposed:  I. Murch   Seconded: K. Greene 

Agreed

Treasurer – I. Murch


Proposed:  K. Greene  Seconded: A. Hill

Agreed

Examiner of Accounts – x2 – Alison Palmer  
Proposed K., Greene  Seconded A. Hill  Agreed
Deputy General Secretary – Hazel Danson  

Proposed K. Greene  Seconded A. Hill   




           Kevin Courtney  
Proposed Alex Leggatt

Hazel Danson received the majority of votes.
Teachers Assurance Retirement Seminar – Advertised
Monday 29th June  6.30 Midland Hotel.

Reports
· Extended Early Years Entitlement – Some schools are in a pilot beginning Sept’ 09.  All schools join in Sept’10.  We will make further contact with those schools which are affected and if necessary to hold another meeting.  Money is available but schools have to ask for what they need.


· Rarely Cover – Schools must plan to have sufficient staff to cover for normal level of illness so that teachers are not asked to provide cover for illness.  Visits, meetings etc. – Schools should not cut down on level of provision for conditions of service issues.  Reps should have been consulted about how Rarely Cover can be introduced from next September.


· Heating Problems – Tong and Buttershaw problems discussed.


· Key Stage 2 SATs – NUT & NAHT have agreed a ballot timetable for boycotting SATs from Jan 1st 2010.  
Ballot to take place next term.  Local activities to begin again in Autumn Term.

· National Executive – Patrick Murphy 

Politicians are gearing up to blame the Recession for the cutting of public spending and consequently education spending is likely to go down.  After March 2011, there will be sweeping cuts, with pay and pensions likely to suffer.
Messages of support for members at Colne Valley High would be welcomed, they are on strike over TLR’s .  We will do this.


· Equal Opps Group – Tuesday 15th September , next meeting

Unlike the Police and Prison Services, the GTC will not ban teachers from being members of the BNP.  Plea for us to write as individuals protesting about this – Alison Hill.

A.O.B  
· Teachers are not allowed to see exam papers unless they agree to stay in the exam office afterwards.

· Candidates in Elections.  Donation to campaigns.
National Officers
Deputy General Secretary
Proposed to donate up to £1,000 to each of the Campaigns – I. Murch, Seconded K. Green – Carried.


· New teachers Function – Allocate money, meal? – Agreed.

· Next meeting – Moved to 29th September (Eid)

Meeting closed at 6.27
